MINUTES OF YARDLEY GOBION ANNUAL PARISH COUNCIL MEETING HELD 7th May 2024
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	Cllrs Ms L Stephenson, , I McCord, R Weston, , J Hill, Ms T Robinson & Ms L Llewellyn, Ward Cllr Pritchard & resident Ms Taylor. 
Election of Chair and Vice Chairman.

Cllr Stephenson took the Chair for the Election of Chair.  Cllr Weston proposed that Cllr Stephenson be Chair, Cllr Robinson seconded, all Cllrs voted in favour.  Cllr Stephenson signed her Acceptance of Office – witnessed by the Clerk.  

Cllr Stephenson took the Chair.  Cllr McCord indicated his willingness to stand again as Vice Chairman.  Cllr Stephenson proposed that Cllr McCord be Vice Chairman, Cllr Robinson seconded, all Cllrs voted in favour.  Cllr McCord signed his Acceptance of Office – witnessed by the Clerk.

Apologies for Absence:  Cllrs A Curtis  & J Thorne
Council Matters:

Committee Membership and Representatives.  Following discussion, it was agreed:

Planning


-             Cllrs: Stephenson & Llewellyn
Finance & GP

-
Cllrs: Curtis, Weston, McCord & Stephenson                                                          

Highways & Environment,               Cllrs: Thorne, Curtis & Hill 

Street lighting & mowing
-
 

 Playing fields, play areas,  -             Cllrs Hill &  Thorne
village trees & Pocket Park              

Allotments

-
Cllr Robinson (for condition of plots) 

YGRC

-
              Cllr Weston  
YGVH                            -                 TBA

Tree Warden

-
contracted to Gulliver’s Tree Solutions  

Old Mail Correspondent    -             Cllr McCord agreed to continue.  

Webmaster                         -             Cllr Curtis
Emergency Planning Officer     -      Cllr Llewellyn.                                                         

Neighbourhood Watch       -             Mrs Adey had indicated her willingness to continue.                                                          

Parish Path Warden            -             Mrs Curtis had indicated her willingness to continue in.                                                                  

                                                          this role.  
Committee membership proposed by Cllr Stephenson & seconded by Cllr Robinson.  All in favour.
Re-appoint Responsible Financial Officer - Cllr Stephenson proposed the Clerk be re-appointed as the Responsible Financial Officer.  Seconded by Cllr McCord.  All Cllrs in favour.  
GDPR compliance:

To appoint the Northants CALC DPO Service as the Council’s Data Protection Officer.
 Proposed by Cllr McCord & seconded by Cllr Weston.  All in favour.
To re-appoint Cllr Linda Llewellyn as the Police Liaison Representative – proposed by Cllr Stephenson & seconded by Cllr McCord.  All in favour.
There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.27pm


	

	
	
	
	


